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Dear Everyone,

It has been a short but busy week this week. Yesterday was
transition day. Our children found out who their new  teachers and
classes will be in the upcoming academic year. Our Year 6 spent
the day at their new secondary schools, and we hope they had an
enjoyable time. We had some special visitors in school yesterday!
Our new reception children were invited into school for the first
time to meet their teacher and spend some time at Heath Mount.
It was an absolute pleasure seeing all our new children brimming
with excitement and eager to participate in all of the activities. 
Next week, we have the Summer Fayre to look forward to. If you
would like to collect your child at 2pm to attend the Fayre, please
ensure that you have completed the collection slip otherwise your
child will remain in school until the end of the school day.
Year 6  have been busy rehearsing for their End of Year
Performance, and we can’t wait to see their hard work come
together on Thursday 18th July.
A reminder that school is closed on Thursday 4th July for the
General Election and on Friday 5th July and Friday 12th July as our
staff will be participating in Phonics Training in readiness for the
new academic year.
We look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Monday
8th July. Have a lovely,extended weekend and we hope the sun
makes an appearance!

Heath Mount Primary School

A reminder that there are no after school clubs
for the week beginning Monday 15th July which is

the last week of term. Please collect your child
promptly after school. There will be no after

school Friday Club on Friday 19th July.
School will close for all children at 1:00 pm on

Friday 19th July.
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If your child is going to be late or absent for any
reason, please phone the school office on

0121 464 1691 before 8:30 am. 


